Wilton Police Commission



240 Danbury Road Wilton, Connecticut 06897

Tel: (203) 834-6260 Fax: (203) 834 6258

POLICE COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING 27 APRIL 2015

CTO

Chairman Chris Weldon called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. In attendance were Commissioner David Waters, Commissioner Donald Sauvigne, Interim Chief Robert Crosby and Tom Evans (Wilton Villager).

EXECUTIVE SESSION

At 7:01 p.m., the meeting went into Executive Session for the interview and consideration of selection of a chief of police. At 10:31 p.m., the Commission came out of Executive Session. No action was taken in the Executive Session.

NEW BUSINESS

A. Consideration of Promotion of a New Chief of Police by the Department

Commissioner Waters made a motion to offer Interim Chief of Police Robert Crosby the position of Chief of Police of the Department, conditioned upon pending discussions with the Town of Wilton as to whether the employment will be by contract or other arrangement, and other usual conditions, with a commencement date of said position determined at the discretion of the Commission upon the satisfactory completion of such conditions and the earliest available time. The motion was seconded by Commissioner Sauvigne. Motion carried 3-0.

ADJOURNMENT

At 10:33 p.m., a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Commissioner Waters seconded by Commissioner Sauvigne and passed 3-0.

Respectfully submitted,

David F. Waters, Acting Recording Secretary